
 
Youth of New Zealand to Prime Minister John Key: 

Don’t drop the nuclear disarmament ball! 

 
Ban All Nukes Generation (BANG) Aotearoa 

 In the 1980s New Zealand led the world as the courageous 
country that banned the bomb! Now is the time to start 
work on a global ban and eliminate the remaining 20,000 
nuclear weapons before they eliminate us. 

Virtually every government in the world will gather in New 
York next month to discuss nuclear disarmament plans. U.S. 
President Obama has announced a vision for a nuclear-
weapons-free world. United Nations Secretary-General Ban 
Ki-moon has put forward a plan to make it happen – a draft 
nuclear abolition treaty.  

They need support from countries like New Zealand. 
 

Join us to ban nuclear arms in OUR generation! 
 

•   Sign the appeal to Prime Minister John Key 

•   Join us for the BANG debate: 

NZ Parliament Grand Hall – 28 April 

info@bang.org.nz       www.bang.org.nz 
 

 Dear Mr Key, 
 

Please don’t drop the nuclear disarmament ball!  
At the nuclear nonproliferation and disarmament 
meeting in May 2010, we urge you to support UN 
Secretary-General Ban Ki-moon’s proposal to start work 
on a global nuclear abolition treaty. Nuclear weapons 
must be abolished in our generation – or they could 
destroy us. 
 

Name ………………………………………………..………………………  
 
Email ………….…………………………………  Age ……………..….    
 
Postal address ………………………….…………………………………… 
 

Post to Ban All Nukes Generation (BANG) Aotearoa 
PO Box 24-429, Manners Street, Wellington 

or sign online at www.bang.org.nz.  
Contact info@bang.org.nz 

 


